
          

          

          

To the Planning Inspectorate.gov.uk by e mail     20th February 2023 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Ref. Application S62A/2022/0011 

 WE wish to object to the above applications related to the proposed solar farm in Manuden 

and Berden. 

 There is a growing amount of evidence suggesting solar farms are not environmentally 

friendly when one considers the construction from start to finish i.e. production of the equipment 

required, construction of the site, transport and maintenance. 

 Furthermore we understand one offshore wind turbine would be able to generate at least 

the equivalent, if not more reliable power, than the proposed solar farm.  

 In addition this will lose, permanently, prime productive agricultural land, which we 

understand is approximately 196 acres, when we already import a significant amount of our food 

from abroad. 

  Yours faithfully, 

 

  Mr & Mrs R. Young 

 




